
Stonington 7v7 Soccer Tournament Sponsorship

Stonington Girls Soccer, Stonington High School
176 South Broad Street, Pawcatuck, CT 06378
Tax ID # - 92-1753914

Dear local community member,
Thank you for taking the time to read and review our sponsorship proposal for the 2024
Stonington Soccer Tournament. It is with great enthusiasm and excitement that I write to you on
behalf of Stonington High School Girls’ Soccer!

The tournament will be held on Friday, August 16th, Saturday, August 17th and Sunday, August
18th, right here in Stonington, using a combination of the high school athletic fields and the
Human Services facilities. Our goal is to bring between 70 and 80 teams from both Connecticut
and Rhode Island to play in the tournament.

Can you believe that the Stonington High School Girls’ Soccer program was established in
1995? The program has grown considerably since then, and one of our goals of this fundraising
effort is to strengthen it even more. Since Stonington has such a strong passion for soccer, we
have more girl soccer players that are interested in the coming years!

Some of you may remember when the Stonington Soccer Tournament was held back in the
1990s. It was a wonderful tournament that brought so many community members together and
provided a memorable experience for the players, parents and spectators. By bringing back the
tournament and having a direct fundraising effort, we hope to be able to provide the girls of the
SHS soccer team with game warm-ups, additional training jerseys, cold weather gear, goalie
equipment, sports education, team building events and uniform replacements that occur more
than the current cycle of once every 4 years. We need your help to make this event the best it
can be!

We have several different sponsorship levels to choose from. Your sponsorship is extremely
appreciated. If you choose to be a sponsor, please send your logo to
Stoningtonsoccertournament@gmail.com. You can either mail a check made out to Stonington
Soccer Tournament with the attached form to Stonington Soccer Tournament, Attention
Katie Quinlan 152 Wheeler Road, Stonington, CT 06378 OR send us an email and one of
our committee members will come by and gladly pick it up.

By supporting the Stonington Soccer Tournament, you can help make our event a success! We
appreciate anything that you and your business can contribute to what’s sure to be a wonderful
community event! Kindly send in any sponsorship by August 1, 2024.

Sincerely,
Katie Quinlan, Stonington Soccer Tournament Director
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